
ANNUAL TOWN MEETING 
JUNE 22, 2017 

FRANKLIN FIRE DEPARTMENT HALL 
5 TYLER DRIVE 

Selectman Russell Beisiegel called the meeting to order at 7:00 pm. 
Tom Curran nominated Richard Handfield, Moderator. Susan 
Dombrowski seconded.  So voted.  

  
Mr. Handfield read the warning of the meeting.  
 

1.Dr. Larry Fenn presented the Education Budget and Selectman Russell 
Beisiegel presented the General Government Budget. 

Tom Curran moved to approve the 2017-2018 Budget, totaling 
$6,844,623, with $2,797,733 for the General Government and 
$4,046,890 for the Board of Education. Susan Dombrowski seconded. 

Motion failed. 
 

  
2. Debbie Beisiegel moved to have taxes due and payable- First half of 
Real Estate & Personnel Property taxes, all of the Motor Vehicles taxes 

due July 1, 2017 and the second half of Real Estate & Personnel 
Property and Supplemental Motor Vehicles taxes due January 1, 2018. 
Susan Dombrowski seconded. So voted. 

 
3. Due to failure to approve budget no vote was taken on the Capital 

Improvement Funding. 
 
 

4.Susan Dombrowski moved to adjourn. Charles Grant III seconded. So 
voted. Meeting adjourned at 7:40 pm. 
 

Respectfully submitted,  
 

Debra S. Beisiegel  
Town Clerk 


